From: J F

**Date:** Monday, April 11, 2022 at 8:01 AM

To: Wise, Sonia <<u>swise@london.ca</u>>, Fyfe-Millar, John <<u>ifmillar@london.ca</u>>

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Historic properties

It is with some sadness that I've discovered York Development is planning to tear down three historic properties on Ann Street, despite LACH recommending heritage distinction for these properties.

After witnessing the destruction of Camden Terrace, it is all the more surprising that some parties are eager to demolish other heritage properties in favour of graceless and nondescript high rises.

These properties represent an invaluable link to London's past and should be protected from reckless development.

John Fooks 706-520 Talbot Street LONDON ON N6A6K4